
 
From: Niko Grigoropoulos  
Sent: 28 May 2021 00:10 
To: inquirydocuments2@planninginspectorate.gov.uk;  
Subject: Sandleford appeal - CIL Governance Arrangements Document 
 
Dear Ms Dyson 
 
Please forward this email to the Inspector in answer to her question relating to the 
CIL Governance Arrangements Document, which appears as Appendix 16 to Mr 
Jone’s proof of Evidence. 
 
I am advised by the Council’s CIL Team colleagues that the CIL Governance 
Arrangements document is a descriptive document for collection and apportionment 
of CIL receipts and draws from the CIL regulations.  It was published on 11th 
September 2019. It is not a document required by the CIL regulations, or one that 
needs to be adopted. It was part of a suite of notes that were produced by the 
Council’s CIL Team when the regulations changed significantly in 2019. 
 
I trust this answers the Inspector’s question. 
 
Kind regards 
Niko 
 
Niko Grigoropoulos 
Team Leader (Development Control) 
 
West Berkshire Council 
Development and Planning, Council Offices, Market Street, Newbury, RG14 5LD 
www.westberks.gov.uk/planning  

 
 


